
 

TOWN OF HUMBOLDT NEWSLETTER 

June 7, 2021 
 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW BOARD MEMBERS.  PLEASE USE CONTACT INFO 

BELOW AS NEEDED. 
Chairman     Supervisor  

TIM VAN PAY     WES DORNER  

201 N Water Division Rd    707 S Northview Rd 

New Franken WI  54229    Green Bay WI 54311 

Phone: (920) 371-2171    Phone: (920) 469-5545 — Cell: (920) 655-3215 

Email: timvanpay@gmail.co   Email: wesd35@aol.com 

Email: dornerequipment@gmail.com 

Supervisor  

JEFF ZLATOHLAVEK    Clerk- JUDY BAIERL  

456 S Ronsman Rd    575 S New Franken Rd 

Green Bay WI 54311    Green Bay WI 54311 

Phone: (920) 403-0507    Phone: (920) 863-3370 

Email: jeffzvk@gmail.com   Fax: 920-863-3388 

Email: baierl05@centurytel.net or 

townofhumboldt@outlook.com 

 

Treasurer-JEANNE CONARD   Constable-KARL LAU 

6160 Humboldt Road    1400 N Jossart Rd 

Luxemburg, WI 54217    Luxemburg WI 54217 

Phone: (920) 845-5459    Phone: (920) 819-1703 

Email: Townofhumboldt@coutlook.com  Email: Karllau200@yahoo.com  

Email: jconard@baycomwi.com 

 

Zoning administrator    Building inspector 

Norbert Dantinne Jr    BRETT GUILETTE 

541 School Rd     997 County Y 

Luxemburg, WI 54217    P.O. Box 22 

Phone: (920) 371-7040    Brussels, WI 54204 

Email: Nadantinne@yahoo.com   Phone: (920) 495-3232 

      Email: brettg.isllc@gmail.com 

      Website: InspectionSpecialistsLLC.com 

 

 

Are you interested in becoming involved in Town government?  If so, 

the Town Board is looking for 2-3 individuals that are interested in serving 

on the Planning commission for the Town. This is an appointed position and 

the term is for 3 years. You will need to become familiar with the Town’s 

comprehensive plan as well as the Town’s zoning ordinances. Please contact 

one of the board members for more information as well as any interest in 

serving, by June 21
st
, 2021. 
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As a reminder all dog licenses should be purchased through the Town 

treasurer. Please contact Jeanne at the above number for any dogs you own 

that are not licensed at this time. 

 

Become a Town of Humboldt first responder!   
 Contact information for Chris Gabryszek is listed below. County Rescue provides 

all the training and equipment to you to become a first responder. 920-469-9779 or email 

at cgabryszek@countyrescue.com 

 

As a reminder:  we will begin cutting the ditches again soon, usually July. Please take a 

stretch of your road to “Adopt a Town Road” and help out the operators of the mowers.  

If helps with the maintenance and prevents breakdowns from debris in the grass. Thank 

you all for the assistance.  

 
 

If anyone would like to receive this newsletter by email, please contact Judy Baierl at 

baierl05@centurytel.net  (that is an ell, not a one, in my email) 
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